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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to our first edition of a weekly celebration newsletter. Here at Woodside we love to celebrate 
all kinds of learning and the varied activities that takes place and would like to share these 
achievements with the wider school community. We welcome any news from home too, so if your 
child has achieved a certificate or won a match in a class or club outside of school (when these start 
up again) then e-mail the office and we will pop it onto the newsletter too. 
 
 On this first day back after another stint of home learning, all the staff at Woodside would like to 
send out our congratulations to you, our parents for the home schooling you have completed over the 
past few months. We know it has not been easy but from all the photos, videos and comments we 
can see you have been doing a marvelous job. The children have returned to us today happy and 
eager to learn and that is what matters the most.  
 
We look forward to celebrating so much more with you over the next few weeks.  
 
 

Mrs Fawkes 
Deputy Head teacher 

 
Certificate Winners 
 
Congratulations to the following children for being spotted by their 
teacher this week.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Little Dormice:  Skye, Louis Jaicob and Lexi 
Dormice:   Maggie and Ava 
Fallow Deer: Scarlet, Serin and Ruby 
Woodpeckers: Morgan 
Red Squirrels:  Heath and Lexi 



Before the last lockdown Dormice Class were excit-
ed to  
see a very low flying helicopter hovering over our 
school. They were so excited that they wrote letters 
to the pilots and we sent them off to Western Pow-
er Distribution Helicopter Unit at Bristol Airport. We 
were thrilled to hear back from the pilots who sent 
some freebies and this lovely framed photograph. I 
have been told that they are now going to put 
Woodside Primary on their flight path so the next 
time they are flying past they will say hello! 

This week at Woodside 
 
I have been around and about the school this week enjoying seeing all the happy 
faces and cheerful chatter.  
 
Here are just a few  snapshots of what the children have been doing this week.  

Woodside 100 Club Winners 
Since Christmas  
  
Congratulations to the families of Alys, 
William, Libby, Jemima, Evie, Lucy, Ta-
bitha, Bethany and Daniel.  

Happy Mothers Day 
All the children 
have been busy this 
week preparing for 
Mother’s day.  
 


